CENTRAL FLORIDA EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITY

MEMORANDUM

TO: CFX Board Members

)
FROM: Aneth O. Williamsﬁ (_[//\ﬂ,.,—\h______ )
Director of Procurement

DATE: February 28, 2017
SUBJECT:  Authorization to Advertise for Construction Bids

CFX’s Headquarter Renovations
Project 599-413, Contract No. 001296

Board authorization is requested to advertise for construction bids for the CFX’s Headquarter
First and Third Floor Renovations to provide additional office capacity and to maximize existing
space.

This project is included in the current Five-Year Work Plan.

Reviewed by: W

Glenn\Pressimone, PE
Dir of Engineering

)
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